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I am Janet Thompson and I live at , NSW 2041.

I have visited a friend with property in the Hunter, and have driven around the area.

I object to the Dartbrook coal mine modification as above, as many experts believe the
 application ignores many important issues or gets facts wrong.   My major concern is the
 effect of the mine on water, which is of course, our most important resource, enabling not
 only our food and livestock to grow, but for us to survive.

Also, it seems extremely short sighted for Australians to be digging up more and more
 coal, or proposing to, as the world needs to cut its carbon emissions as soon as possible,
 not contribute to them skyrocketing, as I am sure the owners of the Dartbrook mine are
 aware.

I believe that the application should fail.

Thankyou,
Janet Thompson




